
From: Kolluri, Liliana S
To: "Autumn Doughton"
Cc: Bryant, Kristen; Young, Shaneka
Subject: RE: CBB
Date: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 4:38:55 PM

Hi Autumn,
 
Thanks for letting me know. Best of luck at your new job!
 
Liliana Kolluri
Urban Forestry Inspector
352-393-8188
 
From: Autumn Doughton [mailto:autumndoughton@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 1:37 PM
To: Kolluri, Liliana S <KolluriLS@cityofgainesville.org>
Subject: CBB
 
Hi Lili, 
 
I emailed Mary Lou already. Unfortunately, I need to resign from the CBB. I took a new job
and my schedule has completely changed. I've looked ahead and I'll be out of town for both
the September, October, and February meetings and those are the things I have on my calendar
now, not even counting the stuff that pops up. 
 
I hate to let anyone down, but I have had to step back from some other things as well as I'm
not able to keep up with it all. 
 
I told Mary Lou that I will stay in touch and will be happy to help with the Awards Ceremony
in the spring, and I will keep an eye out for properties. 
 
Thank you for everything!
Autumn
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